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The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council
c/o Karen Randle
Room 400 City Hall

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill No. 10-0512.
City Streets — Closing — McElderry Street

For the purpose of condemning and closing McElderry Street, extending from the west
side of Dean Street, Westerly 592.5 feet, more or less, to the east side of a 15-foot alley,
laid out in the area of the properties known as Nos. 401 through 645 N. Highland
Avenue, as shown on Plat 212-A-18A in the Office of the Department of General
Services; and providing for a special effective date.

The Department of Transportation has no objections to the passage of the bill and will not be
affected by the proposed closing and selling, provided access to any utilities is maintained.

Respectfully,

AHF/WD:zs

cc: Ms. Angela C. Gibson
Mr. Jamie Kendrick
Mr. Frank Murphy
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